
The Arrival of an 
Enchanted Door! 

 
 
 
 

Today at Sandringham there has been a huge buzz and 

excitement for all children by discovering “an Enchanted 

Door” has arrived on our playground over the weekend! 

 

All children have seen the door and inspected the 

surrounding area for clues before coming back to class to 

share ideas about where it might have come from, how it 

got here and more importantly what could be on the other 

side should we be able go through it! 

 

The door will inspire a week of creative, imaginative and 

wonderful writing for all children, so we hope continued 

conversation at home about the door and how it develops 

over the week will continue to keep your child(ren) excited! 

 

Miss Randles 

English Co-Ordinator 


